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PFLAG National statement opposing HR 5

“For 50 years, PFLAG families have fought to ensure that our public schools are a
place where every LGBTQ+ student and all students can learn, do their best, and
thrive, which is why PFLAG National opposes the so-called 'Parents Bill of Rights
Act,” said Brian K, Bond, Executive Director of PFLAG National. “This harmful bill
aims to erode public education in our nation, silence and make our youth unsafe in
schools, and splinter the important partnership between parents and teachers. Our
founder, Jeanne Manford, was a public school teacher, and she would not have
remained silent about this dangerous bill; we won't, either.”
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